
Friday 7th March 2025 

A Message from Miss Pitts  
Yesterday was World Book Day in school and what a fantastic 

day it was.  Thank  you for your support in sending your       

children to school dressed as rock stars.  The children in every 

class who dressed up looked amazing and most certainly got 

into their roles as rock stars for some of our activities and the 

photographs we took!  Take a look at our school Instagram to 

see the photographs.  Either scan the QR code below or 

search for us on Instagram - our name is Griffinprimary. 

Well done to some of our Year 5 and 6 pupils who represented 

the school yesterday in the finals of a badminton competition.  I 

know they were disappointed not to win, but I 

am incredibly proud of their efforts in reaching 

the finals and finishing second at the end of 

the event. 

Miss Pitts,  

Principal 

Attendance this 

week 

Full School  

89.59% 

 

EYFS/KS1 best       

attenders 

1CS 

99.18% 

 

KS2 best attenders  

3SH 

96.3% 

Important Information 

School doors open at 8.40am.  

School ends at 3.30pm, except on a     

Thursday when it ends at 1.50pm. 

Gates open at 8.30am and 3.10pm daily. 

Gates close at 8.55am daily. 

On Thursday, gates open at 1.25pm. 

School Doors 

• Red Door - Reception 

• Green Door - Year 1 and 2 

• Yellow Door - Year 3 and 4JL 

• White Door - 4SS 

• Blue Door - Year 5 and 6 

Contact Us 

Call 01482 794122 

Select option 1 to report absences. 

Select option 2 to speak to a member 

of staff. 

Email: 

griffin.enquiries@vennacademy.org 

Times Table Fact of the Week 

 

Our Times Table fact of the week 

is … 

3x4=12    12÷4=3 

4x3=12    12÷3=4 

Reading Corner 

 

What an amazing World Book Day on Thursday! Thank 
you all for your amazing efforts with your rock star    

costumes - please check our Instagram page for some 
incredible photographs of children all the way through 

school from Nursery to Year 6. 

A big thank you also for your engagement in our   
monthly Book Swap this week; it shows how much you 

value reading.  

Our next Book Swap will be Thursday 3rd April 2025. 

Griffin’s Instagram 

Attendance this 

week by class 

 

Nursery 95.58% 

RCM 89.66% 

RLS 72.62% 

1KR 92.86% 

1CS 99.18% 

2HC 86.75% 

2ZP 97.33% 

3DC 91.48% 

3SH 96.3% 

4JL 80.08% 

4SS 85.44% 

5GL 85.56% 

5TW 93.25% 

6AD 90% 

6BA 92.22% 

6ZM 94.44% 

Griffin Values 

The focus for the week after half 

term is: 

Enthusiasm 

Parking outside school - a reminder 

Thank you to the parents/carers who park safely when 

dropping off and collecting their children from school. 

In an afternoon, we have noticed an increasing number 

of cars being parked outside of school on the yellow zig-

zags and blocking the crossing spaces for parents and 

children - these are indicated by the dropped kerbs but 

are also within the yellow zig-zag marked area. 

Please do not park on the yellow zig-zags as doing so is 

potentially endangering the safety of our parents/carers 

and children. 

End of school day 

When you have collected your child/children at the end 

of the day, please make your way off site promptly.  

Please ensure that pupils are supervised with bikes and 

scooters to avoid any collisions or accidents happening. 

Parents Evening 

Parents Evening is taking place for 

pupils in Reception to Year 6 on 

Tuesday 18th March 2025.  

Appointments are available from 

3.30 until 7pm and can be booked 

via the Arbor Parent app. 

If you need any help booking an 

appointment, please contact the 

school office on (01482) 794122. 


